
Fitness and fun 
for the family!
Bush tucker ride and nature walk
Sunday 18 September 2017

Join us for a bike ride to the Botanic Garden in the Booderee National Park. 
We’re then meeting up with the National Park Ranger for a nature walk 
around the gardens and learning about bush tucker. Bring along a picnic 
lunch to enjoy in the beautiful gardens.

For details on this event please contact 
4429 3484 or 0413 138 605.

For more information visit 
transportnsw.info/bikeweek
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